Beginning Wednesday, February |, 2023

FOOD ASSISTANGE WILL BE
MOVING BAGK INSIDE

Please come to the front door, take a number at the
first counter and wait for a volunteer receptionist to
call your number.

You will then present your ID (and proof of current
address if ID is not accurate) and go through an intake
process (similar to the one we currently use).

Then you can drive around to the double doors to
receive your food.

9am-12pm
(please arrive by 11:45am for food assistance)

| : United
OChristian

O Ministries




